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28/08/2024  07:13:362024/3329/P OBJ Georgia Sibold I have several concerns about this proposed installation, namely:

- Privacy: The terrace will look directly into my flat - including the bathroom and second bedroom/office - and 

be in close proximity to the main bedroom window. 

- Noise: There is no sound installation/barrier between the proposed terrace and my building, or other gardens 

on the road. We can already hear activities in other gardens a few houses over - so noise from right next door 

will be extremely loud, especially in my main bedroom. 

- Accountability: If the property is used as a short-term rental accommodation (Airbnb, etc.) guests will have no 

sense of responsibility to respect local time restrictions/neighbours. This could create a really uncomfortable 

living environment for residents.
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